
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

City Council Vacancy 
 
The City of Oakridge is accepting letters of interest and qualifications to fill one 
vacancy on the City Council.  Letters indicating your interest in serving and the 
qualifications to serve as well as a questionnaire sheet must be received at City 
Hall, Attn. City Recorder, PO Box 1410, and 48318 E. First Street, Oakridge, OR 
97463 on or before 5:00 p.m. July 24, 2019.  The questionnaire can be obtained at 
City Hall or by calling 782-2258 for mailing or faxing of the questions.  Applicants 
must be registered voters who have lived within the City for at least one year.  
Applicants will be interviewed at the Regular Session of the City Council Meeting 
on August 1, 2019 beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at The 
Willamette Activity Center Rm 8, 47674 School Street.  Appointment may be 
made at that time. 


